
 
 
 
 

June 4, 2018 
Via E-Mail 

 
 
Ms. Kathy Shepherd 
Telecom Division 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
550 Capitol Street, N.E. 
Suite 215 
Salem, OR 97310 
 
RE: ComApp Technologies LLC 
 Application for Certificate of Authority to Provide Telecommunications Service in Oregon 
 
Dear Ms. Shepherd: 
 
Enclosed for filing please find original Application for Certificate of Authority to Provide 
Telecommunications Service submitted on behalf of ComApp Technologies LLC.    
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon R. Warren 
 
Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 
 
cc: Phil Apanovitch 
tms: ORx1801 
 
Enclosures 
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